
May 4, 1999 

MS. Blanca Bay6, Director 
Division of Records & Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 950495-WS - -  Application for rate 
increase and change in service availability 
charges for Orange-Osceola Utilities, Inc. in 
Osceola County, and in Bradford, Brevard, 
Charlotte, Citrus, Clay, Collier, Duval , 
Highlands, Lake Lee, Marion, Martin, Nassau, 
Orange, Pasco, Putnam, Seminole, St. Johns, St. 
Lucie, Volusia, and Washington Counties by Florida 
Water Services Corporation, f/k/a Southern States 
Utilities, Inc. 

Dear Ms. Bay6: 

Upon examination of our files, it appears the enclosed 
Allowance for Funds Prudently Invested ("AFPI") report for 
January 1999 was erroneously not filed. AFPI reports for 
subsequent months should be numbered as follows: February 
1999 should be changed to read "Twenty First Report of 
Allowance for Funds Prudently Invested," and; March 1999 
should be changed to read "Twenty Second Report of Allowance 
for Funds Prudently Invested." 

I apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. 
Please call me directly at (407) 598-4260 if you have any 
questions. 

Staff Attorney 

c: Troy Rendell (by fax) 
Parties of Record (by U.S. Mail) 

Florida Water Services Corporation /EO. Box 609520 /Orlando, Florida 32860-9520 /Phone 407/880-0058 

wa;bc 6% f b h  f& 



II
 

r
 

z
'?

 
8

"
 

<
 



1
 

r
 



i 



. o o  

.oo 

. o o  

. o o  

. o o  

. o o  

. 00 

. o o  

0 0  

00 

. 00 

.oo 

. o o  

. o o  

. O D  , 

'1 ,001.76-  

. o o  

1 0 . 2 1 -  

. o o  

8.111.88 

.no 

00 

. 00 

\ 


